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Thank you for your letter of 21 July and for sending

me the book: A Future South Africa. I look forward to reading

this over the summer: it sounds a very useful and necessary

study.

I am indeed seeing Mr. Steyn of the Urban Foundation

in September, and look forward to hearing from laLm about the

work being done in housing and education.

Harry Oppenheimer, Esq.


